

Dear Sunny,

What an incredible few months it has been. We would like to sincerely thank you for all of your generosity and support for our annual charity car show. We are incredibly moved by what we have accomplished together. We have an extraordinary amount of support from our community which makes each year possible and even more successful.

Your continued dedication to the Vancouver Island Motorcar Weekend (formerly the Motor Gathering), has allowed us to raise over \$1,200,000 in the past eight years. This was only possible because of you. This year, with your help, we successfully raised \$180,000 for charity, making a huge difference in the lives of children and families here on Vancouver Island.

Thank you for, once again, making it possible for us to give back to our island community. Because of you, the David Foster Foundation can continue supporting families with non-medical expenses when they are faced with life-changing diagnoses. Not only that, but with your support, a new hospital can be built in the Cowichan Valley to ensure that families on Vancouver Island are now able to access diagnostic services and treatment options that were previously only available in Victoria or Vancouver.

The continued support that you've shown us inspires us to continue to help the community and reaffirms our belief that anything is possible.

Thank you again for your generosity, support, and trust as we forge ahead in this new direction. We look forward to another year of fundraising and working together! We will see you on October 4th at 6:00 PM for our Sponsor's thank you dinner! Should you have any questions, please contact Emily at emily.clare@gain-vi.ca.

With sincere gratitude and appreciation,

Peter Trzewik Chairman Cindy Mui President